
              

              
 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

We really do appreciate all that you do to 

support your child’s learning at home and in 

the classroom by answering our requests for 

resources, show and tell items and 

volunteering to be mystery readers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have loved making their boats this week.  They discussed the things their boat 

would need to be able to sail.  They had great fun testing them in the water tray.  They discovered 

that with a bit of ‘huff and puff’ they could power their boats along.   

 We have continued with our activities based around Chinese New Year.  We enjoyed watching 

the children performing their own dragon dances and they have been busy writing wishes to hang on 

our special wishing tree. 

More fantastic writing has been based around our visit to MOSI. The children sorted old 

and new vehicles and some children have built their own models of Stephenson’s ‘Rocket’ with the 

large construction resources. 

We were delighted that Reverend Hilton from Wesley place could come and see us on Wednesday 

and share with us how babies are welcomed into the church. He baptised baby Michelle (Mrs 

Rogers’s Tiny Tears doll) for us and answered our questions. 

Class assembly – Friday 15th March 

 

Our special sharing assembly will take place at 

9.10am. 

 

Further details will be sent out nearer the time. 
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Have a lovely half term holiday!                                                

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Brooker and Miss Lewington  

Mystery Reader 

Freddie R’s Mum was our mystery reader this 

week, reading the story ‘The Bear and the Piano’ 

   Many thanks again for your time! 

 

 

 
Well done to Charlie and Joshua who are our 

stars of the week.  Keep it up! 

       
Well done to Imogen and Joshua who are the 

VIP’s this week.  Super manners! 

 


